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Message from Mrs Williams 

 
I hope that all your families are keeping safe and well during this difficult time. The school continues 
to provide provision for the children of key workers; thank you to the staff who are continuing to 
come into school (Albert Bradbeer site) to support our families and who are trying to support home 
learning in a way that we hope is accessible and not too stressful for you. We fully understand that 
this will be difficult for you especially if you have more than one child and if you are still trying to 
complete your own work at home; please just try your best as we are not expecting you complete all 
activities. When the children return to school, we will support the children to catch up on their  
learning, and I really feel that there are lots of opportunities the children are having during this  
current time which is also very valuable in their development: precious time with their families, 
speech and language development as they talk with you, playing outdoors, IT skills, and developing an 
understanding of world wide issues and how important it is to be grateful for our community and   
services such as the NHS.  

It is also important to think of your own mental health during these challenging times. There is some 
useful information on the COVID19 page (yellow banner on the home page link of the school website) 
and also in our pastoral newsletters. 

I am thinking of you all; stay safe and well.  

Safeguarding and promoting welfare is everyoneõs responsibility 

Twitter is backé 

Thank you to those parents that have   
retweeted. It has been lovely to hear 
from you. Keep on tweeting. 

Value of the Month 

Perseverance  

I saw on Twitter that Fairway Fox was trying to keep himself occupied 
since we left him on 20th March. He did a wonderful job making a rainbow 
out of the PE equipment, but I did feel sorry for him, so I went and 
picked him up and he is now living with me for the duration of lockdown. 
He sits on my desk and helps me answer endless emails.  

On Wednesday he joined me, Mrs Davis, Mrs Ward and Mrs Hall on Zoom 
in one of our meetings. 

STOP! DONõT GET DRESSED! 

It is Booktrust Pyjamarama Day. Send in your pictures 
to the class email to share your exciting day with us. 

 



Safeguarding and promoting welfare is everyoneõs responsibility 

Class Email Reminder 

year1@fairwayprimary.co.uk 
year2@fairwayprimary.co.uk 
year3@fairwayprimary.co.uk 
year4@fairwayprimary.co.uk 
year5@fairwayprimary.co.uk 
year6@fairwayprimary.co.uk 
reception@fairwayprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

Fairway Fox would like to say well done 
toé. 

Safe and Well Checks 

Over the next week or two your childõs class teacher will be  
telephoning to check how home learning is getting on and any 
way we can help. The calls may be from their home, so if you 
receive a call from an ôunknown caller/withheld numberõ it is 
likely to be your childõs class teacher, so please take the call. 

George J for his factsheet on canals 

The Alex and Joseph 
for some fabulous 
home learning        
artwork 

ΦΦΦƻǳǊ ǘƻǇ р ¢¢{wƻŎƪǎǘŀǊǎ /ƘŀƳǇǎ 

1. Lucy -Yr4 
2. Amber N - Yr3 
3. Yasmin - Yr4 
4. Karim -Yr4 
5. Levi-Yr5 

For further great work, please go onto our Twitter 
page using the Twitter icon at the top left hand 

corner of the homepage on our website 

Yr2 for a tear 
jerking message to 
friends and staff 

Happy 100th Birthday Captain Tom 

Pupils from Fairway, Albert Bradbeer and Reaside, who are attending 
the Albert Bradbeer site, spent this week creating a wonderful piece 
of artwork to say thank you to Captain Tom for all of his fundraising 

efforts and celebrate his 100th birthday. 

Such an inspiration to us all. 
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